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I fully support this bill. During the time I have lived in this small community of 2,500 

people in North Lake County I can easily recall five different incidents where people 

were shot; three children accidentally shot, all of whom I knew personally, and two 

deputy sheriffs. Three of these five casualties died from their wounds. 

 

Firearms have always been a tool of use in our family, but they are a very dangerous 

tool, and must be handled with great care and respect. I have witnessed careless 

handling too many times. I think quick implementation of Measure 114 will make us 

all safer. 


